

**To:** jeevacation@gmail.com[jeevacation@gmail.com]; jeffrey E.[jeevacation@gmail.com]  
**From:** Larry Visoski  
**Sent:** Fri 8/15/2014 6:24:26 PM  
**Subject:** Re: 430 sales update

Perfect! I'll send response to Don,

Sent from my iPhone

On Aug 15, 2014, at 2:22 PM, "jeffrey E." <jeevacation@gmail.com> wrote:

my boss is firm, and if your guy wants a deal he should sign today, otherwise, Im afraid , we will walk.

On Fri, Aug 15, 2014 at 10:38 AM, Larry Visoski <[REDACTED]> wrote:

Jeffrey  
Message from Don the broker on 430's

Larry

(Confidentially) A thought I had last night was what if we split the difference and try to get the buyer and seller to settle on \$2.2M? Would your guy go for that?

Or what if we try to get them together at \$2.0M for just the two helicopters,,, no parts or tools?

Would either of those suggestions work?? I am just trying to do my job and negotiate their differences to arrive at a settlement!

I am not sure if my seller would even go for either of these!

I do know that If they both stay firm this will never happen!

I do have interest from the Far East and am looking for 430 floats if you know of any!

Don

Sent from my iPhone

Sent from my iPad

--

please note

The information contained in this communication is confidential, may be attorney-client privileged, may constitute inside information, and is intended only for the use of the addressee. It is the property of JEE

Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this communication or any part thereof is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by return e-mail or by e-mail to [jeevacation@gmail.com](mailto:jeevacation@gmail.com), and destroy this communication and all copies thereof, including all attachments. copyright -all rights reserved